
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 

April 11, 2024 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Tom Lee at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Secretary Warren Trumbly read the March 14, 2024 minutes.  They were approved as 
read. 
 
Purser Report: 
 
Income from all sources: $51,267.71 
 
Expenses $6,462.92 
 
Funds available March 31, 2024 - $208,857.97 ($50K has not been debited from one  
account. 
Funds available March 31, 2023 - $139,149.37 
Income from all sources: $87.94 
 
The Purser report was approved as presented.  
 
The WOC is interested in working with the Department of Fish and Wildlife to host a 
“Fishing in the City” for children.  Commodore Lee will ask Don Paganelli to speak at 
our next Membership Meeting in May to provide an overview of the event.  Commodore 
Lee will ask the membership for volunteers to help coordinate the event. 
 
Board Member DaShawn Ervin, Volunteer Coordinator gave a status report on 
members meeting their requirements. 
 
Brett Brady, Bare Bones Guide Service made an informative presentation on catching 
kokanee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  
 

 

 


